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 Impact:  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 2141 increases fees charged by the State Board of Cosmetology 

and Barbering by $15, with the exception of the notary fee. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2141 proposes to increase certain fees charged by the State Board of 

Cosmetology and Barbering by $15. The State Board of Cosmetology and Barbering is a non-

appropriated state agency that relies on fee revenue for operations.  This measure does not 

mandate any action to any state appropriated agency. As a result, HB2141 is not expected to 

directly impact state revenues or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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